
From: Peter Alfandary <peter@alfandary.com>  
Sent: 13 August 2021 10:29 
To: Planning Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>; Nick Bell <Nick.Bell@camden.gov.uk> 
Subject: Peter Alfandary - 6 Willes Road. Tree Pruning 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I refer to my recent conversation with your Mr Nick Bell. 
 
I confirm as follows:- 
 

1. I live at 6 Willes Road NW5 3DS and am the owner of the property. 
2. A tree in my rear garden needs urgent pruning as it has grown very considerably over recent 

months given the weather conditions and the exceptional amount of rain. 
3. The tree in question is a Robinia Pseudoacacia  
4. The amount of pruning required is a 30% Crown Reduction , plus some lifting  and thinning 

of  dead and crossing interior growth. 
5. I attach photos showing the tree . The necessary Crown Reduction  will occur on the outside 

of the oval shape drawn in black on the attached photos. 
 
Accordingly I wish to apply for formal consent from Camden Council to undertake this work. I 
understand that that is necessary given the size of the tree and the fact that Willes Road is in a 
Conservation Area.  
 
Please let me know if you require any further information from me. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
With thanks and kind regards 
 
Peter Alfandary 
 
 
Peter Alfandary 
+447785725573 
6 Willes Road NW5 3DS 
 

 


